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July 25, 2024 

NOTICE OF COMMITTEE MEETING 

STUDY COMMITTEE ON SANDHILL CRANES 
Representative Paul Tittl, Chair, and Senator Romaine Quinn, Vice Chair 

August 1, 2024 
10:00 a.m. 

Horicon Marsh Education and Visitor Center 
Horicon Marsh State Wildlife Area 

N7725 Highway 28 
Horicon, WI 

 

• Organizational matters. 

• Presentations by invited speakers:  

o Taylor Finger, Migratory Game Bird Ecologist, Department of Natural Resources (DNR). 

o Anne Lacy, Director of Eastern Flyway Programs - North America, International Crane 
Foundation. 

o Kent Van Horn, Former Section Chief, Area Wildlife Supervisor, and Migratory Game Bird 
Ecologist, DNR. 

• Discussion of committee assignment. 

• Tour of the Horicon Marsh State Wildlife Area. 

 

_______________________________ 
Anne Sappenfield, Director    
Legislative Council     
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